
  

 

 

 
 
 
Longfield Medical Centre & Tollesbury Surgery are looking to support 
two wonderful local charities - The Café in St. Peter’s Hospital & Maldon 
Food Bank,  
 

The Café at St Peters Hospital are very kindly putting together 
festive food boxes for older people this Christmas and it would be 
great if anyone could help by putting together a shoebox / basket 
or individual items of the following: 

 
Tinned Goods - meat, vegetables, fruit 
Biscuits, tea, coffee etc. 
Xmas Treats - Chocolates, Xmas Cake, Xmas Pudding, mini 
bottle of wine etc. 
Brand new socks, gloves, scarves, hats 

 
And if there are any knitters ... a blanket would be great! 
 
Please drop completed festive boxes or any donations to Longfield 
Medical Centre or Tollesbury Surgery and we will deliver all 
donations to The Café in St. Peter’s.  Last Christmas the festive 
food boxes were hand delivered across the Maldon Districts on the 
run up to Christmas to those in need and each one was very 

greatly appreciated by the recipient      

 

 
 
We will also share donations with Maldon Food Bank who have been a 
great support for our patients through the toughest of times. 
 
Donation boxes will be available at both reception areas as of Monday 
8th November 2021.  
 

Thank you xx      


